
                                                                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
Learning and skills inspectors from Ofsted will be inspecting Norfolk County 
Council’s Adult Education Service from 21st November to 25th November 
2011. An important part of the evidence we collect comes from learners and 
employers, so we need your views on how well providers meet the needs and 
interests of them both. 
 
Your views are an important part of the inspection.   
 
URL: https://inspections.serco.com/surveys 
User ID:   375495 
Password: am1305ZM 
 
Please log onto the URL and fill out the questionnaire no later than 22nd 
November 2011. 
 
Thank you for your contribution to the inspection. All your feedback will be 
treated in confidence 
 
Maxine Mayer HMI,  
Lead Inspector 
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